
Give your views on plans to develop the Eastern Cycle Network by introducing a 
route around the edge of FB Fields.

The network links communities in St Clement and Gorey with St Helier, providing 
safer on and off-road routes for students and bicycle commuters. 

Encouraging more people to commute into town by cycling and walking will help 
to reduce traffic and congestion.

Go to gov.je/consultations before 27 December 2020.

Have your say on a proposed 
cycle network scheme

FB FIELDS

ClimateEmergency

Above: Proposed shared cycle / pedestrian path around the edge of FB Fields.



What we’ve done
So far, new paths and junctions have been 
installed, and Rue de Maupertuis has been closed 
to through-traffic, which has given easier access 
for cyclists and pedestrians.

These initiatives are creating safer routes for 
students traveling from the catchment area 
around Le Squez and Le Marais to St Clement’s 
School and Le Rocquier School.

The proposed route at FB Fields will link the new 
off-road cycle and pedestrian path which runs 
through the Samares Nursery Development, and 
the Le Rocquier School path, creating further 
connectivity.

There are further plans to develop the Eastern 
Cycle Network - and other parts of Jersey’s 
cycle network. They are part of the Sustainable 
Transport Policy, which can be read on  
gov.je/climateemergency.

Have your say
visit: gov.je/consultations
email: transport@gov.je

write: Transport,  
Infrastructure, Housing and Environment, 
PO Box 412 
St Helier 
JE4 8UY

ClimateEmergency

What we propose
We are proposing to build a shared use cycle and 
pedestrian path along the northern edge of the 
FB Fields.
It will provide walkers and cyclists with a safer  
route from Plat Douet Road through to  
St Clement’s Parish Hall. 
Most of the path will be 3m wide, although parts 
will be 2.5m. There would be a new entrance on 
the western side of the field and tall fences to 
protect the path’s users from the sports fields.
Visit gov.je/consultations to submit your 
comments by 27 December.

“This project supports our Sustainable 
Transport Policy, which sets out Government’s 
ambition to make walking and cycling, and 
other forms of active travel, inclusive, safe and 
attractive for all Islanders.”  
Deputy Kevin Lewis, Minister for Infrastructure

Above: FB Fields will become part of the Eastern Cycle Network


